



SPMT Completes Second Leg of Transport 

Trailers reach Ukudu power plant site at 1:46am, ahead of schedule  


FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Hagåtña, Guam - Tuesday, February 14, 2023  – The Self-Propelled Modular Trailers (SPMTs) 
carrying heavy haul components for the new Ukudu Power Plant completed its second leg of the 
transport at 1:46am, 3 hours ahead of schedule.


The transport convoy which included two SPMTs, a 16-axle and 18-axle carrying 138.5 metric 
tons and 125.7 metric tons of cargo, respectively, departed the GPA Transportation Shop in 
Tamuning at 9 pm where it headed Northbound on Rt. 1 to Ukudu. 


The convoy included Guam Police Department units, G4S vehicles, and Smithbridge trucks 
laying out and picking up steel plates for the SPMT to traverse over. The SPMT’s return to the 
Port Authority of Guam will be scheduled and announced to the public later today.


Log on to poweronthemove.org for alternate routes and real time tracking. For inquiries, contact 
Power On The Move spokesperson Tyler Matanane at info@poweronthemove.org. 


Doosan Ukudu Power and Doosan Enerbility thank you for your patience and understanding.


-End of Release-


